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Comments: I have read the Bitterroot Front project proposal and I would like to object to this poject.

I understand we have built to far into the wild areas of our valley and have structures that could easily be

destroyed in a fire. That is unfortunate. But once we allow to make new roads and allow more building to take

place further into our mountains, were do we stop? Please, I know we have beetle infestation issues, but we will

always have a bug problem, do not allow us to go in and "thin" our forests and make new roads because I do not

see us stopping until we have roads throughout our Wilderness areas. Let's leave something for our children and

our children's children. We owe this to them.


